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Dear Readers, This is the 3rd issue of this prestigious

journal being published under my supervision with

whole hearted support from a team of very competent

editors and enthusiastic fellows. Over the last couple of

months we have taken certain steps to clear up the back

log and publish the journal in time. The process of

submission, sending the articles for reviewing and

acceptance of the articles is being automated to cut down

the lag time. A committee has been formed to modify

and update the "Information for Authors" section and

also to develop updated guideline for the reviewers.

These steps will help to improve the quality of the

articles and along with increase international acceptance.

With your continued support Insha-Allah we will be able

to achieve new heights with each edition

Prof. HAM Nazmul Ahasan

Editor-in-Chief


